
Catanach, David 

From: Arrant, Bryan 
Sent: Tuesday, November 23, 1999 12:00 PM 
To: Catanach, David 
Subject: Office Work 

David, 

Yates Petroleum has recently completed a gas well (API # 30-015-30094) that has a DHC order # 2208. 
In that order, Yates noted that the well would be in the North Turkey Track- Morrow Gas Pool. However, the well is 
closer to the South Empire-Morrow Gas Pool. I plan to extend this pool on the next nomenclature. 
I thought you might need to know this if you need to make any corrections with that order. 

Bryan 
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